
QUEEN ANNE HIGH SCHOOL ALUMNI ASSOCIATION
2018 First Spring Annual Meeting & Luncheon

Saturday April 28, 2018

Seattle Yacht Club, Seattle Washington

11:30 am: No Host Social Hour: Display, Raffle Tickets, (incl. 50/50 Raffle);
and Logo Merchandise Sales.

12:15 pm: Program

Kim Turner ‘61, Acting President, opened the event with Welcome &
Introductions of Teachers: Mr. Noel Walther and his wife Ann, Mr. Bob Brubaker
and his daughter Shawna (Brubaker) Davis ’79, and Mr. Paul Volkmann with his
wife Patricia.

Kim Turner also announced the passing of faculty member James Scott who taught
at QAHS in the 50’s.

Annual Meeting: Opened by Claudia (Kettles) Lovgren ’65. She read of the
nominees for the Alumni Board. Board Members up for reelection were John
Wedeberg ’63, Roger Jensen ’61, and Maggie (Nichols) Birch ’64 and Alecia
Nowak ’66 who withdrew her name. Committee nominations: Mary Cooke ’79,
Michael Warren ’61, Kathy Gaylord ’63 (past Board Member) and Shirley
(Niebur) Kankelfritz ’61.

Claudia asked for any nominations from the floor they were none. Tim Moody ’66
moved the nominations be closed and Ed Bol seconded. The vote was taken by
show of hands and all were elected. The next Board meeting will be at ‘’Aegis
Living of Queen Anne at Rogers Park’’ 2900 3rd Avenue West at 7 P.M. on May
16, 2018. Claudia adjourned the meeting.

Lunch was served.

Kim Turner ’61 spoke about other QA Notables

Raffle Baskets Kathy Gaylord ’63

1. Aleica Nowak ’66 won Ed Bol ’81 and Connie Haas ’81 basket.
2. Rita (Schor) Leshner won Jackie (Moore) Zobrist ’63 basket.



3. Teacher Paul Volkman won John Wedeberg ’63 basket
4. Meri (Gundram) England ’58 won Jeanne (Hays) Warren ’61 basket.
5. Craig Smith won Kathy Gaylord and Jeri Samuelsen both from ’63 basket.
6. Teacher Dan Walther won Sherry (Peck) Moody ’66 and Claudia (Kettles)

Lovgren ’65 basket.
7. Melanie Ernst won Sally Villaluz Ghomley’s basket.

50/50 Claudia (Kettles) Lovgren ’65 announced the total was $126.00 with Sally
(Bykerk) Brown ‘64 had the winning ticket she was excited with her half of the
winnings, $63.00.

Reservations, we had 94 paid with walk ups and 9 no shows giving us a total
attendance of 85.

Farewell with the attendees singing Queen Anne Fight Song along with the Alma
Mater.

Kim Turner also announced the Summer Picnic will be at Gas Works Park on
August 26, 11am-4pm.

The Last Fall Luncheon will be Saturday October 27th at the Seattle Yacht Club.

Submitted by Maggie (Nichols) Birch, Recording Secretary


